
Letter of Concern Over Misleading Fee 

Structures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the fee structures that have recently been 

implemented by [Company/Institution Name]. It has come to my attention that these fees may be 

misleading and are causing confusion among customers. 

In particular, I have noticed that [describe specific examples of misleading fees]. These practices 

not only impact customer trust but may also violate regulations regarding transparency and fair 

business practices. 

I urge you to review these fee structures and consider making the necessary adjustments to 

ensure clarity and fairness for all customers. Open communication about fees is essential to 

maintaining a positive relationship with clientele. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


